
WSP USA
Suite 450
Two Miranova Place
Columbus, OH 43215

Tel.: +1 614 793-0191
Fax: +1 614 793-0199
wsp.com

December 24, 2019

RE: PROPERTY OWNERS MEETING FOR PROPOSED DESIGN AND
CONSTRUCTION OF THE SANITARY SEWERS IN DEVOLA

Dear Property Owner:

On behalf of the Washington County Commissioners, we would like to invite you to
attend a meeting regarding the proposed project to design and construct a new phase of
sanitary sewers in Devola.

The meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 14th from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm at the
Washington State Community College located at 710 Colegate Drive, Marietta, Ohio
45750, Graham Auditorium.

The purpose of this meeting is to present the information we currently have for this
project and to gather additional data to move forward with the design.

The project will involve the design and construction of a new central sanitary sewer to
serve Phase II within the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency’s (OEPA) defined
service area.  This proposed sanitary sewer will tie into the existing Phase I system,
which then flows downstream to the Devola lift station located at 4441 Hwy 60, south of
Devola.  As you are probably aware, this activity is following the court ordered mandate
to comply with the OPEA Director’s Final Findings and Orders.

Attached with this letter is a quick survey that we would request to be filled out and
returned at the public meeting. If you will not be able to attend, please mail it to: WSP, 2
Miranova Place, Suite 450, Columbus, OH 43215.

Sincerely,

Naiel Hussein
WSP


